KEEPER Of THE GAME
FOUNDATION

Keeper of The Game Foundation Supporters,

Thank you for reserving your spot to attend Keeper of The Game VIP Night at Rock & Brews in
The Colony tonight (Friday, March 11). We truly appreciate your support and are excited about
you having the opportunity to be the first to dine at the first Rock & Brews restaurant in Texas!

Just a few reminders:

-If you have not confirmed with us or Rock & Brews about what time you will be dining, please call
the restaurant ASAP.

-Please bring cash for the wait staff’'s gratuity. Rock & Brews will not have a credit card machine
operating during the event. We will also have T-shirts ($20) and caps ($25) for sale, as well as a
silent auction featuring numerous items from the Texas Rangers.

-If you would like to stay after you finish dining, you are welcome to. Rock & Brews has countless
TVs and a patio with fire pits, as well as ping pong, shuffleboard, bean bag toss, Foosball, Jenga
and Connect Four. Additional drink tickets will be available for $5 each (also cash only).

The address of Rock & Brews in The Colony is: 5351 Nebraska Furniture Mart Drive, The Colony,
Texas, 75056. To view the menu, click here: http:/bit.ly/1QInCVh.

Don’t forget to follow us on Facebook, Twitter (@BaseballKeepers) and Instagram
(keeperofthegame). Tag us at the event and use the hashtag #keeperofthegame.

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to email us at info@keeperofthegame. We will see you
tonight!

Sincerely,
Keeper of The Game Leadership Team



